
 
May 15, 2018 
 
 
Deanna Watson 
Affordable Housing Solutions 
1276 River Street 
Boise, ID 83702 
rreed@bcacha.org 
(sent via email) 
 
Re:   PUD16-00019 / 3119 W. Moore Street / Time Extension  
 
Dear Ms. Watson: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the actions of the Boise City Planning and Zoning Commission 
on your request for a time extension for a conditional use permit for a 50-unit planned 
residential development on 3.1 acres located in an R-2 (Medium Density Residential) 
zone. 
 
During a public hearing on May 14, 2018 the Planning and Zoning Commission approved 
a two-year time extension. The approval period has been extended: 

 
From: October 18, 2018                   To:    October 18, 2020 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (208) 608-7082. 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
Cody Riddle 
Manager, Current Planning 
Boise City Planning and Development Services 
 
CR/tt 
Cc:  James Glancey / Glancey Rockwell & Associates / office@grboise.com (sent via email)             
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